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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Justin Baker, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re:    March Planning Commission Report 

Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Commission, set for 
03/11/25, has been canceled. There are no applications to review or discuss at this time. 

The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission will be held on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, at 
7:00 PM. 

Sincerely, 

Justin Baker 

Councilman/Planning Commission Liaison 

 

 

 


